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  UPF International Elected to the Board of CoNGO 
 
 
UPF International—UPFI was elected to the 
board of the Conference of Non-Governmental 
Organizations (CoNGO) for the term 2021-
2025. 
.  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Austria Holds ‘Rethinking Peace’ Events 
 
 
Stadtschlaining, Austria—Speakers at a 
UPF peace conference described their 
experiences of reconciliation. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Portugal Partners with Estoril Conferences 
 
 
Cascais, Portugal—UPF was included 
among the partners at the seventh edition of 
Estoril Conferences 2022. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Lebanon Brings Students on the Peace Road 
 
 
Menjez, Lebanon—A small, ancient village in 
the north of Lebanon was the site of a Peace 
Road event.”  
 

  

  

  



 

 

  UPF International Attends Annual Prayer before the 77th 
Opening of the UN General Assembly 

 
 
UPF International—UPF International 
attended the annual prayer before the 77th 
opening of the UN General Assembly hosted 
by the Permanent Observer Mission of the 
Holy See.  
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

OCT 11: UK: Introduction to Universal Peace Federation 

OCT 12: UPF-Italy: ART and CULTURE Instruments of 

Peace 

OCT 24: United Nations Day 

NOV 11: UPF-EUME: Conference with the Podgorica Club 

NOV 19: UPF-EUME: Family, Society and Universal Values 

DEC 15: The 17th Global Forum on Human Settlements 

  

  
 

           

 

 

 

   

 
 


